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Dear Sir/Madam,

Statutory Consultation for introduction of Traffic Calming 

We are planning to implement some traffic calming in Buckingham Town Centre. The works consist of installing a raised speed table at the pedestrian traffic light crossing situated on A422 High Street near to Jardine’s Pharmacy. We also propose to install a road sign outside the Villiers Hotel on Castle Street (giving priority to traffic coming from West Street).


What can you do?

[bookmark: _GoBack]A copy of the plans may be inspected during opening hours at Buckinghamshire Council’s Walton Street Offices and Buckingham Library, Verney Close, MK18 1JP. Support or objections to the proposal together with the grounds on which they are made, must be sent in writing by Friday 4th September 2020 to the Network Improvement Team, Aylesbury Vale Area Office, Corrib Industrial Park, Griffin Lane, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire HP19 8BP or by email to tfbschemesdelivery@buckscc.org or online at https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com. 


What happens next?

We may be required to provide your response to anyone who wishes to see it; but we will remove your name and any other personal information. If you have any further questions about the proposed measures, or require assistance to take part, please call our contact centre on 01296 382416.


Yours faithfully

Daniel Pearson
Assistant Engineer – Network Improvement Team
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